From: Holtermann, Michael

To: Giannini, Trip
Subject: Fw: Cisco’s cannabis project
Date: Monday, November 14, 2022 10:50:43 AM

From: Matt Goforth <littlejoeandstuff@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 13, 2022 2:18 PM

To: Holtermann, Michael <mholtermann@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: Cisco’s cannabis project

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or
opening attachments.

To whom it may concern,

My brother and I have been close neighbors with Cisco for the last 36 years. We grew up on
chambers road, and have know him our entire life. He has been nothing less than a great person and
neighbor the entire time. We are in full support of his project, and hope that a great local guy has the
opportunity to succeed in this current market. We would like nothing more than to see his project
approved, and help the future of the cannabis industry in Petrolia.

Sincerely, Jason and Matt Goforth

Sent from my iPhone
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